
 

2019 Kudu Awards open for entries

Nominations for South African National Parks' (SANParks) 15th annual Kudu Awards is now open. The awards aim to
recognise external stakeholders for their contributions and efforts in making SANParks the custodian of choice for the
national parks system in South Africa.
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SANParks general manager: media, PR and stakeholder relations Reynold Thakhuli said, “The awards also aims at
enhancing equitable and sustainable relationships with various external communities with a particular caring interest to the
national parks of our country. The Kudu Awards are open to all people from various backgrounds with a passion and love
for conservation and wildlife.”

The awards consist of the following categories:

The final date for entries is 16 August 2019. Click here to find a nomination form.

 

Corporate
Non-Governmental Organisations
Media Contribution to Conservation and Eco-Tourism
Community Contribution to Conservation
Environmental Education
Individual Contribution to Conservation
Professional Stakeholders
Associated Partners
Women in Conservation
Youth in Conservation
Innovation

https://www.bizcommunity.com/
https://www.pixabay.com
https://www.sanparks.org/about/events/kudu_awards/
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